
Moredon Primary and Nursery 
school Online safety Summer 
newsletter 

What is cyberbullying?
Cyberbullying is a form of bullying that takes place online 
and can take many forms, such as sending malicious 
messages. Cyberbullying can happen at any time of the 
day, so often feels unrelenting. It can take place across
many different platforms, such as on messaging apps like 
WhatsApp and Snapchat, on social media platforms such 
as Instagram and TikTok and via online games. Here are 
some examples of what cyberbullying can look like online:

What should I do if my child is being bullied online?
If your child is being bullied, then try to stay calm and let 
them know that it is not their fault. It is always useful to 
keep evidence of any online bullying and inform their 
school so that they are aware. Show your child how to block 
and/or report any users/content and review their privacy 
settings to limit what others can see. You may also wish to 
review/set up any available parental controls. Further 
information There is a vast amount of information available 
online about cyberbullying. The following links provide 
further information on types of online bullying, and who 
you can contact if you need any further advice or support.

•https://www.childnet.com/helpandadvice/onlinebullying/
•https://antibullyingalliance.org.uk/toolsinformation/advic
e-andsupport/advice-parents-and-carers/sources-
information-advice-and




